
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chair 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, U.S. Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, U.S. Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Santa Fe Springs Homeownership Development Project in fiscal 

year 2023. This project will be located at the corner of Lakeland Road and Laurel Avenue in the 
city of Santa Fe Springs, California. The entity to receive funding for this project Habitat for 
Humanity of Greater Los Angeles, located at 1071 S La Brea Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90019.  
 

This project will support construction of 18 new-construction homes to be sold with an 
affordable mortgage to low-income families. This is Habitat LA’s contribution to the Lakeland 
Development project, a public-private partnership which in addition to the 18 homeownership 
units included in this application, will include 40 units of interim housing, 89 permanent support 

housing units, and a 6,000 square foot Supportive Services Center. Habitat LA is partnering with 
The Whole Child, a nonprofit organization based in CD-38, as well as the Richman Group, a 
private building company.  
 

Increasing affordable housing opportunities for low-income individuals and families is the heart 
of Habitat LA’s mission.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
     Sincerely,  

 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 
     Member of Congress  


